
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/8/2014 4:07:13 PM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); eim@cpuc.ca.gov (eim@cpuc.ca.gov); 

terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); 
denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: CPUC Reportable Incident - Redacted San Francisco 

From: I Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 04:03 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify ^^ R 
Cc: |Redacted |Truong, Chanh; |Redacted | e 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Incident -|Redacted |San Francisco d 

a 
c 
t 

At approximately 1300 hours a third party contractor,[Redacted [Construction, a/yorking 
for the City of San Francisco struck a 4-inch plastic distribution main while excavating 
to install new sewer laterals. The contractor was unable to produce a USA ticket on 
site, but there are marks on the ground and the marks correctly identify the location of 
the main. PG&E was notified of this dig-in at 1316 hours, company personnel were on 
site at 1329 hours and the gas was shut off at 1417 hours. Seven services lost gas 
supply. There were no injuries, no fatalities and damages are less than $50,000. 
Estimated time of restoration is 1730 hours. This is incident is reportable to the CPUC 
due to the presence of media on site. 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this incident. 

Redacted 

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

4420F, 6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583 
w: (925) 328-5756 
| Redacted | 
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